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Council Meeting Highlights August 13, 2024 

The College of Audiologists and Speech-Language Pathologists of Manitoba protects and serves 

the public by regulating and ensuring competent, safe, ethical practice of audiologists and 

speech-language pathologists in Manitoba. 

 

Items of Note to Registrants as of August 13, 2024 

CASLPM Committee Appointments 

CASLPM Council agreed by consensus to the appointment of committees to June 30, 2025, as follows: 

STATUTORY COMMITTEES 
 

 

Council Representa ve 
(AUD/SLP) 

Public 
Representa ve 

Non-Council 

Complaints Inves ga on Commi ee (6) 
One from council as chair and others appointed 
from me to me (RHPA 92.2(1,2) 

B. Johnston, AUD 
H. Shpak, SLP 

L. Churchward 
*New appointee 

P. DeWarle, AUD 
L. Bastness, SLP 

Inquiry Commi ee (3) 
None need be on Council (RHPA 115(1)). Can be 
registrant or former registrant. 

K. Tye Vallis, SLP M. Klassen M. Gerges, AUD 

Con nuing Competency Commi ee (6)* 
Must be two AUD and two SLP, one of each on 
Council. Two public reps, both Council members 
(General Reg 6.3(1)) 

K. Butler, SLP 
C. MacTavish, AUD 

*New appointee 
S. Hewi  

G. Kranjc, AUD 
R. Fang, SLP 

    

STANDING COMMITTEES 
 
 

Council Representa ve 
(AUD/SLP) 

Public 
Representa ve 

Non-Council 

Execu ve Commi ee G. Barnes, SLP 
K. Tye Vallis, SLP 

M. Klassen None 

Prac ce Advisory Commi ee (3)* B. Johnston, AUD 
K. Tye Vallis, SLP 

S. Hewi  None 

Applica on Review Commi ee (6)* C. MacTavish, AUD 
H. Shpak, SLP 

L. Churchward 
M. Klassen 

B. Castaneda, SLP 
C. Morton, AUD 

*It was noted that the Agencies, Boards, and Commissions office has not appointed additional Public 

Representatives to serve on Council and Committees due to a backlog of requests from various government and 

arms-length organizations. The appointments are expected to be made before the end of 2024. 
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CASLPM Strategic Focus for 2024 

 CASLPM Council reviewed strategic priorities and agreed that a Nominations Working Group will be 

developed initially. 

 Emergency and Succession Planning is being developed. 

 A Land Acknowledgement Statement is being developed. Staff and several council members 

participated in the San’yas Indigenous training during the summer months to begin working towards 

this tactic, ensuring that training/learning are a component of understanding the history and ongoing 

concerns faced by Indigenous populations in Canada. 


